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Comments: I am strongly opposed to expanding the ski area boundry especially into the north fork of teton

canyon! ive been recreating at and around the ghee for 20 years. in that time have seen big horn sheep,

mountian goat, moose, wolverine, bear, grouse, ermin, deer. privatizing the backcountry is unfair to locals and

the pristine wild. the snow conditions in that zone are most often extreme and not worth putting roads, lifts,

tourists, and especially bombs. this area will be destroyed. bombs will do so much damage to the wildlife and its

habitat. please do not let targhee expand boundries. make the most of current boundries is acceptable, but the

strain that current rise in recreators both up high and on the canyon road is pinching off whats left of a pristine

wildlife zone. apart from the environmental concerns it is also very greedy and selfish of targhee to want to close

half of its backcountry to locals and only allow guided controlled access to the wealthy clients that dont even

have the skill or knowledge to beling back there. i am willing to sacrific all access to keep it from being private

only.

thank you for listening.


